


1 Corinthians 12:7 
_ 

“We have been gifted so that we can help each other”  



SERVICE



Expected service  
Helpful activity 

Unexpected Service  
Helpful activity that turns things upside down



1 Corinthians 12:4-7 
_ 

“There are different kinds of spiritual gifts, but the 
same Spirit is the source of them all. There are 
different kinds of service, but we serve the same God. 
God works in different ways, but it is the same God who 
does the work in all of us…”  



Romans 12:6-7 
_ 

“In his Grace, God has given us different gifts for doing 
certain things well. So if God has given you the ability 
to prophesy, speak out with as much faith as God has 
given you. If you gift is serving others, serve them 
well…”  



1 Peter 4:10-11 
_ 

“God has given each of you a gift from his great variety 
of spiritual gifts. Use them well to serve one another.”  



Mark 10: 42-45 
_ 

“So Jesus called them together and said, “You know that 
the rulers in this world lord it over their people, and 
officials flaunt their authority over those under them. 
But among you it will be different. Whoever want to be a 
leader among you must be your servant, and whoever wants 
to be first among you must be the slave of everyone else. 
For even the Son of Man came not to be served but to 
serve others and give his life as a ransom for many. ”  



Rollins 
_ 

“Fulfill your dreams - so that you can realise the 
abject horror of their impotence.” 



Aesthetic // Ethical



Aesthetic // Ethical 

Objects



“If you believe the world to be meaningful, yet you do 
not serve, you cannot help but experience the world as 
meaningless. And vice versa, if you believe the world to 
be meaningless, yet you serve, you cannot help but 
experience the world as full of meaning.”  



Experience People



Service 
_ 

“The gift of service is foundational to all the other 
gifts. We are in the pass it on business.” 

“The gift of service is concerned with ‘unexpected 
service’, helpful activity that turns things upside 
down.” 

“To serve we need to learn to see the other. The means 
moving past our aesthetic and ethical reasons and being 
transformed by the experience of another person.” 


